
TOWN OF BEDFORD 

           

HIGHWAY SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 AGENDA   

 

March 23, 2021 

Due to the Coronavirus crisis and in accordance with Governor Sununu’s Emergency 

Order #12 pursuant to Executive Order 2020-04, the Highway Safety Committee (HSC) is 

using the Zoom platform to conduct this meeting electronically. Please note that there is no 

physical location for this meeting and the BCTV building is closed to the public. 

 

The Town of Bedford is providing public access to the meeting live on BCTV, streaming at 

www.Bedfordnh.org/393/BCTV, and by calling into the meeting.  Please email 

crobinson@bedfordnh.org or call 603-792-1333 to receive the Zoom call-in information. 

 

(HSC) staff will also be accepting questions and comments by email at 

jbryfonski@bedfordnh.org. Please notify staff by email if there are technological issues 

during the meeting. 

 

 

I. Call to Order:  7:15 A.M. 

II. Quorum Count 

III. Approval of Minutes - July 23, 2019 and September 24, 2019 

IV. Organizational Meeting 

V. Correspondence/Communications 

VI. Sub Committee Reports  

 

VII. New Business  

 

1. Request for a crosswalk at Joppa Hill Farm 

  

VIII. Old Business 

  

IX. Comments or Concerns 

    

 
Police Chief, John Bryfonski – Chair 

Fire Chief, Scott Hunter – Vice Chair 

Public Works, Jeff Foote - Town Engineer 

Councilor, Lori Radke 

Alternate Councilor, Kelleigh Murphy  

Resident, Bill Jean 

Resident, Madonna Lovett Repeta 

Resident-Alternate, Jerry Gagne 

Resident-Alternate, Ken Peterson   

School Transportation Coordinator, Anne Wiggin 

 


